J. M. HUBER CORPORATION

1900 WILCO BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

RECEIVED

OlL AND GAS TELEPHONE

DIVISION JUN -9 1978 915-682-3794

June 7, 1978 a.c.c

ARTESIA, OFFICE

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. Q0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attn: Mr. W. A. Gressett

RE: UTP State (#1-0-10-23-26)
Cities Service (#1-M-10-23-26)
Terra State (#4-F-15-23-26)
Coquina State (#1-J-16-23-26)

Eddy County, New Mexico
Dear Sir:
J. M. Huber Corporation has abandoned drilling locations for
the UTP State Well No. 1, Cities Service Well No. 1, Terra State
Well No. &4, and Coquina State Well No. 1.
The Commission Form C-101 on these wells should be cancelled.
If you need any additional information on these wells, please
advise.
Yours very truly, -~
J. M. HUBER CORPORATION

0774

Robert G. Se er
District Production Manager

RDR: jew



